
To, 6th September 2021
Dr. Mala Rani
Bharati College, University of Delhi
Delhi

This is to express thanks and appreciation to Dr. Mala Rani for being the Coordinator and Resource Person
of an online Faculty Development Program on LibreOffice Suite Calc 6.3 at Bharati College, University of
Delhi from 2 August to 8 August 2021 in association with the Spoken Tutorial, IIT Bombay as part the National
Mission of Education through ICT, Ministry of Education, Govt. of India.

I would like to personally thank you for contributing to the software training and awareness events organization
in colleges of University of Delhi.

We hope you will organize such similar events for the benefit of faculty and students in future also.

We are looking forward to a long term association with Bharati College, University of Delhi.

Yours Sincerely,


